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Last year I publicly shared about a low point in my life. I would like to
take you along in my process and share how I am doing now.

The past year has not been easy. I have taken time for healing and
recovery and I am grateful for all the help I have received from family,

friends, spiritual leaders and professionals. I am truly doing better.

At the beginning of this year I started to pick up things and preach. I
have slowly started taking steps again. In doing so I received advice
from people who counsel me. I experience God's guidance, boldness

and enthusiasm. During the services I have always experienced God's
power. In addition, I have had personal meetings with all the churches
with which I have a relationship. I thought it was important to have an

open conversation and this has generally led to good meetings.

Looking at the process, I feel that I am ready for the next step. The time
I have spent with God in the past period makes me strong and I am
enthusiastic about the plans that God has for me. I am thankful that
despite every situation He never lets go but lifts you back up for your

destiny. God opens new doors!

I want to thank you for praying for me during the past period and for
continuing to believe in me. You can continue to follow me through my

social media and my website.

Blessings,

Bryan Haboldt
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